
 Registration 2015-2016 

Our office will be closed from July 1 – August 31. 

Should you have moved into the area and wish to 

register your child for school for the upcoming 

year, please email me at: 

mountainmeadows@sd43.bc.ca 

I will get back to you within 2-3 days of receiving 

an email inquiry from you.  Thank you. 

K. McMeiken, Principal 
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